April 2010

Guest Speakers at the April meeting:

T. Bryan McIntire, Councilman, for the Third
District will be our guest. Councilman Mcintire
has worked very effectively with the Hanover
Road Association on Zoning, Safety and
Agricultural Land Preservation Issues. We are
pleased to have him as our guest speaker and to
discuss his vision on the future of our area.

Mr. Phil Humbertson the 37 District
Engineer for the Maryland State Highway
Administration

There are several proposed changes to be made
along the Hanover Pike that will make for a safer
highway while improving the flow of traffic.
Currently there are site plans being developed for
proposed improvements at the intersection of
Emory Road and Hanover Pike. A storm water
management pond or holding area will be
constructed in the farm fields south east of the
intersection. Preliminary engineering work
started several years ago to upgrade this
intersection to meet the increase in traffic along
the Hanover Pike and at this intersection.

Colonial Inn - The Colonial Inn is now under
new management. The new owner Jim Peang is
renovating the interior and improving the
appearance of the exterior and parking area. The
business should be reopened the first of May. It
will consist of a Tavern, Liquor Store and Pit Beef
Stand.

ATTEND THE NEXT MEETING

of the Hanover Road Association
Wednesday, April. 14th, 7:30
Location:
Pearlstone Conference Center
5425 Mt. Gilead Road

Across the Sky, ridden by Fritz Boniface,
owned by Holbrook Hollow Farm, Cliff Sullivan
Rd. Woodensburg MD. Winner of the Leeds Don
Timber Race at Old Dominion Hounds Point-to-
Point on April 3, 2010 and entered in the 108th
Running of the Grand National Steeplechase,
Saturday, April 17, 2010. Good luck to the
Wooden family, may your dreams come true.

Proposed 4 lot Subdivision on Pleasant
Grove Road - We will have for your review a
plat for a proposed 4 lot subdivision along
Pleasant Grove Road (F.K.A. Caples Property)
Reisterstown, MD. On April 29, 2010 a Hearing
Officers Hearing is scheduled to review the
request for approval of the development plan.
A public Community Input Meeting was held
Wednesday May 6, 2009 for review of the
concept plan.

Updates on Issues in our area:
X Special Exception for new Building —
Brothers Roofing - 111 Hanover Pike.



ASSOCIATION OFFICERS
President: Bob Slaterbeck
Vice President: Glenn Elseroad
Secretary: Barbara Ambrose
Treasurer: Carol Isaac

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Sandy Brown Paul Joyce
Stan Dabkowski George Neubeck

Dorothy Griffin Kelly Palmiotto
George Harman  Mike Snyder
Robert Holtz Libby Southall

FOR MORE INFORMATION OR TO CONTACT
OFFICERS AND THE BOARD:
website: hanoverroad.org
President: Bob Slaterbeck, 410-429-4048
e-mail: bobslaterbeck@hanoverroad.org
Vice President: Glenn Elseroad, 410-429-3990
Secretary: Barb Ambrose e-mail: bambrose@hanoverroad.org

MEETING SCHEDULE
The association holds public meetings on the second
Wednesday of every even-numbered month at 7:30 p.m.
at Pearlstone Conference Center 5425 Mt. Gilead Road.

MEMBERSHIP
Open to anyone interested in preserving the quality of life in

the Hanover Road area and promoting cooperation between

the residential, business and agricultural communities.
Annual Dues: $20.00

Hanover Road Association
P. 0. Box 70
Boring, MD 21020
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Requested Code Enforcement to visit for
site inspection. Crabs for Sale truck
Located north of the Transit Bus turn
around.

Spring Meadow Farms — 15513 Hanover

Pike

The “Doghouse” at Spring Meadow Farms is now
open for business; the hours are 11:00 AM to
7:P.M., Thursday thru Sunday, the menu features
Jumbo Shrimp Salad Sandwiches, Smoked Ham &
Turkey, Beef Brisket and Pulled Pork BBQ. Also
featured are Homemade Potato Salad & Cole
Slaw and “Nathan’s Hot Dogs.

-

Doghouse

$2.00 Off any sandwich
Good thru April, 2010

8°%d 10% Off any Flower &
i Vegetabie piant
Good thru May 2010
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For additional news and information please visit us on
the web at: http://www.hanoverroad.org





